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February 6, 2008

To Whom It M~yConcern:

I have known Jeff Maddox of Maddox Construction for 8 years now. Most recently they were
selected for our annual services construction management contract with Florida Gulf Coast
University. In our initial year of the contract, they have done several projects such as Taco Bell,
Subway, Einstein's and Starbucks build-outs along with planning and installing a modular music
building, all of which were completed to our satisfaction. Most notably their ability to complete
this work while the campus is occupied with faculty, staff and students has been vital. They were
able to complete the above mentioned work without disruption of our everyday routines on
campus.

It is a pleasure working with this firm, as they are most cooperative in all phases of construction
from, planning, estimating and providing a high quality finished product. I look forward to long
lasting relationship with Maddox Construction at Florida Gulf Coast University and I highly
recommend them for any and all professional construction needs!

Sincerely,

-
Jim Hehl
Director of Physical Plant
Florida Gulf Coast University
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